Prayer Request! Drop this card into
the offering plate. During service,
prayer warriors are downstairs praying
for your request and the service. During
the week, the Pastor is continuing to
pray for your request.
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CHRISTMAS CAROLING

Sunday, December 24th

Join us in the church parking lot at 5:30 PM
We will be visiting in the local area
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Save the Date!

December “Lottie Moon”

Country Tonight Dec 5t Noon
Quilting for a Cause Dec 9t 9:00 am
Ms. Kim’s Piano Recital Dec 9t 2:00 pm
Tribute Quartet Dec 10t 6:00 pm
Church Business Meeting Dec 13" 6:30 pm
Church Christmas Party Dec 16" 6:00 pm
No Wednesday Evening Service or practice Dec 20" / Dec 27t
Snacks to Tennova Dec 24" Noon
Caroling Dec 24" 5:30 pm
Senior Meal Deliveries Dec 30*" See Board
Deacon Ordination Dec 31st Morning
Lee Black Stories & Songs Jan 28t 6:00 pm

Weekly Contributions

e Weekly Budget Needs S 5,039.00
e Contributions S 2,132.00
e Food Pantry S 150.00
e Faith Riders S 50.00
e Renovations S 2,400.00
e Rebuilding Our Future Balance S 7,375.00

There are several ways to give...

e Worship service

e Mailitin

e Our mobile app

o Text GIVE to 865-344-5174

e Use phone, scan the QR code




Today’s Service Volunteers

Prayer Warrior Richard Brittain
Nursery Charlene Hobbs & Debbie McCown
Gospel Connection Hour Children’s Church

Missionary Prayer Focus Week (12/3/23 — 12/9/23)

Brad & Jen McOwen | Church Planter| Mercy Hill Chapel
1812 E Orchard Ct | Indianapolis, IN 46219
brad@mymercyhillchurch
Pray Colossians 4:3-4 over us, “Pray also for us, that God may open
to us a door for the word, to declare the mystery of Christ. ...that
| may make it clear, which is how | ought to speak.”

December Deacon of the Month!

Hi, | am Matt Strawser, and | am privileged to be your
Deacon of the Month.

Anything you need to discuss, need prayers for or just
need a listening ear please call or email me during this
month. matt@grassyvalley.org | 865-235-4768

A list of families and their care Deacons can be found in the hallway
between the sanctuary and Fellowship Hall. Please take time to find your
care Deacon.

Are you wanting to grow in
” your  faith and find
meaningful fellowship? Or,
, do you want to know more
#Fsivte smd&"G'r°u;i;::::;a;$°"ﬁngs-9=3°a"‘2 about biblical truth? Our
. bible study teachers would
like to personally invite you to one of their classes each week. Come to the
Fellowship Hall, classes are located around the kitchen area.
We also offer online bible studies (Search for @gvbc)
YouTube- https://www.youtube.com/@gvbc
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We are a family of bellevers with an Authentic passion
for a relationship with Christ and for others!

This Sunday Morning!
Join Pastor Dr. Mark Martin
Sunday In Person Online

Service Sunday Service
10:45am Main Sanctuary 10:45am www.grassyvalley.org

Sunday School
9:30am Fellowship Hall

Bible Study
9:30am YouTube

Wednesday Bible Study (Search- grassyvalleybaptist)

6:30pm Fellowship Hall

This Month’s Focus: 1 TUtH

To Our Guests
We are glad you’re here! To help us
better serve you, please complete the
following information and place it in the
offering plate or give to one of our First
Impression Greeters.

First time visitor?
Welcome to Grassy Valley Baptist Family Church!
To help us get to know you, account for your visit, and provide additional
resources, please complete the form on our website addre
https://www.grassyvalley.org/visitor

Or simply scan the QR code with your phone
camera to be taken directly to the visitor
registration form.

We hope to see you again soon!

GrossWu Pastor: Dr. Mark Martin
l*}uni? pastor@grassyvalley.org 865-748-1000

D VouTube  gustoguam

10637 Kingston Pike  Famjly Pastor: Rev. Troy Woolever

Knoxville, TN 37922 _A07-
Phone: 865.693.1741 troy@grassyvalley.org 615-497-6435

Fax: 865.693.0143 Worship Leader: Rev. Nathan Carpenter
admin@grassyvalley.org raise@qrassyvalley.org 423-754-2449
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Visitor information Card

Full Name

Address

City

State Zip

Cell

Home Phone
(If different from cell)

Email

Preferred method of contact
Email Cell Text___ HPhone____

Today’s Date

Are you a memberofachurch Y N

If so, which one

____lam avisitor for the first time

____ I have recently moved to this area
____lcame as a guest of

____lam interested in becoming a member
____l'would like a personal visit

____l'would like more information about
the church



mailto:matt@grassyvalley.org
https://www.grassyvalley.org/visitor
mailto:pastor@grassyvalley.org
mailto:troy@grassyvalley.org
mailto:praise@grassyvalley.org
http://www.grassyvalley.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCyDO9v58rehOzsN6v0l6vTQ
https://www.instagram.com/
https://www.facebook.com/gvbc.org
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h Christmas Party™
Saturday December 16th @ 6:00 pm
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Tennova Health Hospital
Outreach

This year we are again going to Tennova Health to deliver
goody snack bags. We need your help! Just think of
snacks you would like to have during your shift at work. A
container will be in the Welcome Cener. We will be
delivering the snack bags on December 24t 2023. Thank
you for your support

Christmas Day Cookie ‘Mmtstry.'
We want to collect cookies to be given out on Christmas Day to truckers who are working
These will not be for Santa :)
Fill ziplock bags with 3-4 cookies per bag. Bring as many bags as you can!!!

Bring your bags to church on or by Sunday December 17th

Tennova Health Hospital
Outreach

This year we are again going to Tennova Health to deliver
goody snack bags. We need your help! Just think of
snacks you would like to have during your shift at work. A
container will be in the Welcome Cener. We will be
delivering the snack bags on December 24 2023. Thank
you for your support
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Christmas Day ookie Ministry!

We want to collect cookies to be given out on Christmas Day to truckers who are working
These will not be for Santa :)

Fill ziplock bags with 3-4 cookies per bag. Bring as many bags as you can!!!
Bring your bags to church on or by Sunday December 17th



